
Please Pass SB 2331!  The wild horses of Theodore Roosevelt National Park 
need our protection to remain in this Park in western North Dakota.  I grew up 
in Mandan, ND and my mother came from north of Medora, ND.  We 
frequently visited TRNP while visiting family there.  Seeing the wild horses was 
a treat.  As a wild horse advocate, I have been working with CHWHA to keep 
these horses in the Park.  The National Park Service needs to listen to the 
people who visit.  They overwhelmingly want the wild horses to Remain in the 
Park!  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth J Kary 

Wild Horse Advocate 


